
Minutes of Zoning Commission 
 

June 10, 2014 
 

 The special meeting of the Bainbridge Township Zoning Commission was called to order 
by Mr. Steve Hunder, Chairman at 7:06 P.M.  Members present were: Mr. Howard Miller, 
Alternate; and Mr. Steve Yingling.  Mr. Justin Czekaj and Mr. Charles Nichols were absent.    
Ms. Karen Endres, Zoning Inspector was present. 
 
MINUTES 
 
 Mr. Yingling made a motion to adopt the minutes of the May 27, 2014 meeting as 
written. 
 
 Mr. Miller seconded the motion that passed unanimously. 
 
OLD BUSINESS 
 
Kendig Keast Collaborative (Comprehensive Zoning Resolution Re-Write) 
 
 The Zoning Commission concentrated on reviewing the draft of the proposed zoning map 
by identifying potential problems and noted that Cedar, Pine, Oak and South Streets are not 
defined as a district on the map.    The members questioned the difference between NC-5 versus 
NC-5L and NC-3 versus NC-3L and were in agreement to continue to research the proposed 
zoning map outside of the meeting and to create a list of known problems that were discussed. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE 

 
1. Bainbridge Township Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes, dated May 12, 2014. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Since there was no further business to come before this meeting of the Bainbridge 
Township Zoning Commission, Mr. Yingling made a motion to adjourn. 
 

Mr. Miller seconded the motion that passed unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 
9:08 P.M. 

 
       Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
        _________________________ 

       Linda L. Zimmerman 
       Zoning Secretary 
 

 
        __________________________ 
        Steve Hunder, Chairman 
 
Date Approved:  July 8, 2014 
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